
December 4, 2020 

 

To all students  

 

Lecture attendance, etc. in response to the Osaka medical state of emergency 

 

Due to the continued spreading of the new coronavirus (COVID-19) infection, the 

Osaka prefectural government issued a medical state of emergency on December 3rd 

which asked that Osaka residents refrain from non-essential outings as much as 

possible until December 15th. Concerning this, NAIST will not prohibit students from 

coming to campus. However, depending on the developing situation, we ask that 

students residing in Osaka Prefecture or who commute through Osaka Prefecture 

discuss attending lectures online or by using the lecture archive with the faculty 

member in charge of the lecture during the state of emergency.  

For laboratory activities, please contact the laboratory faculty. 

 

KAWAICHI Masashi  

Division Director, Division for Educational Development 

 

For inquiries: 

Division for Educational Development 

TEL: Ext #5924, 5107 

E-mail: ded@ad.naist.jp 

 

Academic Affairs Section, 

Educational Affairs Division 

TEL: 0743-72-5932 

E-mail: g-gakumu@ad.naist.jp 

 


